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ATTENTION WATER CUSTOMERS 
THIS IS A PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 

Municipality:       Pleasant Ridge 

Area Affected:  23925 Woodward Ave, 5-36 Oakland Park Blvd 

Date of Notification:  Monday, December 4, 2023 

Date of Work:  Wednesday, December 6, 2023 

What is Happening? 

Due to scheduled water system repair in your neighborhood, your water will be OFF on 
Wednesday, December 6, 2023 between 8 a.m. and 8 p.m. 

What this Means to You:  

Whenever a water system loses pressure for any significant length of time, precautionary measures are 
recommended because a loss of pressure can lead to bacterial contamination in the water system. Bacteria 
generally are not harmful and are common throughout our environment. Starting 
Wednesday, December 6, 2023, as a precautionary measure, all water customers in the affected area are 
advised to boil water used for drinking and cooking until this notice has been lifted. Drinking water should 
be boiled for at least one minute and allowed to cool before consumption. Boiling the water before using it 
will kill bacteria and other organisms that may be in the water. An alternative is to use bottled water for 
drinking and cooking. Until further notice, boiled, bottled or disinfected water should be used for drinking, 
making ice, washing dishes, brushing teeth, and preparing food. 

Once the water sample test results are in compliance with Michigan Department of Environment, 
Great Lakes and Energy (MI EGLE) guidelines, you will be notified that the Precautionary Boil 
Water Notice has ended. 

For Additional Information: 
Pontiac Customers: Please call the Water Maintenance Team of the Oakland County Water Resources 
Commissioner’s Office at 248-858-4310 (Monday-Friday; 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.) or 248-624-6366 (outside of 
normal business hours). Please visit our website at www.oakgov.com/water/boilFAQs to view frequently 
asked boil water questions and answers. 
 
All Other Customers: Please call the Water Maintenance Team of the Oakland County Water Resources 
Commissioner’s Office at 248-356-6299 (Monday-Friday; 7 a.m. to 3 p.m.) or 248-624-6366 (outside of 
normal business hours). Please visit our website at www.oakgov.com/water/boilFAQs to view frequently 
asked boil water questions and answers. 

Number of Residential Connections: 30 
Number of Commercial Connections: 1  

 (Number of Food Service Connections:0) 
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